## Graham James Primary Academy

The Sorrells Stanford-le-Hope Essex SS17 7ES

Head Teacher

Petra Back, B.A. Hons.

Telephone

(01375) 675889

Fax

(01375) 674290



Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well.

As part of our new science topic, "Living Things," we are excited to provide our students with a handson learning experience. To enhance our lessons, we are planning to bring some pet rabbits into the classroom. This will give the children the opportunity to observe and learn about these animals up close.

The visit is scheduled for Monday 30<sup>th</sup> September. During this time, the children will be able to look at the rabbits, observe their behaviour, and learn about their habitats, diets, and life cycles. We believe this will be a valuable and engaging experience that will greatly enrich their understanding of the topic.

However, we understand that some children may have allergies or other sensitivities to animals. If your child has any known allergies, particularly to fur or hay, or if you have any concerns about them participating in this activity, please let us know as soon as possible. We want to ensure the safety and comfort of all our students, and we will make alternative arrangements for any child who cannot participate.

Please complete the slip below and return it to us by Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> September at 9:00am, indicating whether your child has any relevant allergies, or if you prefer that they do not take part in this activity.

Thank you for your continued support in making learning an exciting and safe experience for all our students.

Best regards,

Miss Ahmed and Miss Cape 2SA & 2AC Class Teachers

My child is able/unable* to participate in the activity with pet r	abbits.
My child has the following relevant allergies/concerns regarding the activity	
Child's name	Date
Parent/Carer Signature	



<sup>\*</sup> Please delete as appropriate